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 Colin Wright and 

Joseph McConnell

We am writing to object to the  Planning Application Number 2019/1658/P as it means the fire exit from 31 

Fitzroy Street would be not be accessible. 

The property at 31 Fitzroy Street consists of 4 flats over 5 storeys and the freeholder/owner is Camden 

Council.  

You will be aware as we are about the fire safety issues Councils have faced since Grenfell Tower tragedy 

over all their properties they own that are flats. Therefore we believe putting gates in this place would be a fire 

safety issue for 31 Fitzroy Street and all the other properties, which includes other flats and offices, that back 

onto the car park regardless of who owns them.
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